
                                                                                                     13th June 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our learning on growing and the world around us we have arranged a year 1 visit to Wisley Gardens 

on Wednesday 21st June. During the day we will have the opportunity to learn about a variety of different 

plants and how they grow; this will inspire and enhance the learning in our theme, “Watch it grow” which will 

focus heavily on the science and Art strands of the curriculum. We will be having a self-guided tour, which 

will be led by the class teachers.  

We will travel to Wisley Gardens by coach which are fitted with seatbelts. The coach journey is around 20 

minutes. If your child suffers from travel sickness please give them any necessary medication and inform 

your teacher that morning. We will have adequate adult supervision with a ratio of 1:4.  If you have 

volunteered to help on this trip, there will be a quick briefing meeting on Monday 19th June at 9 am. 

On the day your child will need: 

 A disposable packed lunch in a small, named backpack with disposable water bottles.  It is important 

that your child can throw everything away once they have eaten as they will be carrying their 

backpack all day, so no large plastic water bottle and please do not over fill it. Please stick to our 

schools healthy eating policy (no sweets) and no nuts. 

 Suitable clothing dependent on weather:  

o Looking at the forecast it is expected to be hot and sunny, so all children will need all day sun 

cream applied before school, a hat- preferably a school one if you have it (named!).  We will 

send home their PE kits and children can wear these and trainers instead of school uniform. 

 Please ensure your child does not bring in money, we will not be visiting the souvenir shop. 

 Hayfever- due to the weather at the moment, the pollen count is very high so if your child suffers 

from hayfever please prepare them according and let your class teacher know in advance. 

Please ensure that your child is in school at the usual time of 8.45am ready to leave promptly at 9:15am. We 

will return to school in time for normal pick up at 3:05pm. Children will only be dismissed from their 

classroom at the end of the day once they have been registered. 

If you have any further queries please speak with your child’s teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 1 Team. 

 

Please fill in the form below to give consent for your child to go on the Year 1 trip to Wisley. 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………… Class …………………………………………………………. 

to attend the trip to Wisley on 21st June. 

 

Signed by………………………………………………………………..  relationship with child………………………………………………… 


